
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 25th September 2023 
 
Dear families, 
 
With autumn on the way, the children are starting to think about harvest with some new songs to sing 
which they can sing together in collective worship. 
Reverend Darleen leads our collective worship and we would like to give you the opportunity to join us 
more often.  We would like to invite Kingfishers parents on 16th October, Grebes parents on 6th 
November and Heron’s parents on 20th November.  Collective worship will begin at 9.05am and last 
approximately 20 minutes. 
 
Have a good weekend 
 

 
Job vacancy 

 
We are looking to recruit a midday supervisor – 
Monday – Friday over the lunch period to work in 
the dinner hall and on the playground, this could be 
a job share. 
 
If you or any family or friends are interest please 
request an application form from the school office.   
 
Closing date 27th September 
 

Menu change – Thursday 5th October 
 

This will be the hot and vegetarian option for the 
day but jacket potatoes and packed lunches will 

still be available to order. 
 

 

Looking  Ahead 
 
Monday 2nd October – Harvest Service (children 
and staff) 
 
Monday 16th October – Kingfisher parents invited to 
Collective worship assembly. 
 
Friday 20th October – Coots cake sale (families 
from Coots to bring cakes in) 
 
Friday 20th October – FOSS non uniform day 
 
Friday 10th November NHS flu Vaccine – details to 
follow 
 
Monday 20th November – School photographs 
 

Polite reminder 
 

Some children and parents have overheard 

inappropriate language and swearing from adults at 

drop off/pick up.  I trust you will be able to support 

the school by ensuring we speak respectfully 

around the children. 

Music Lessons  
 

Mr Bell will be absent on Tuesday 3rd October so 
there will be no music lesson that week.  We will 

add another lesson on at the end of term. 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 25th September 2023 
Free School Meals 

 
Families who receive certain benefits may be eligible for free school meals. Registering for free 
meals could also raise an extra £1320 per child for the school. This additional funding can be 
used to fund valuable support like interventions, additional teaching and support staff, training or 
resources. 
This additional money is available from central government for every child whose parent is 
receiving one of the benefits listed below. 
 
 Your child is eligible for free school meals if you’re in receipt of one of the following benefits: 

 Universal Credit with an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400. 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The guarantee element of Pension Credit 

 Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop qualifying for Working 

Tax Credit) 

 Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more than 

£16,190 

Please follow the link to apply 

Free school meals - Norfolk County Council 

 

Parking 
 

We have received several complaints from our neighbours regarding inconsiderate parking. 
 

Please can we remind parents not to obstruct driveways. 
 We have also witnessed parking on the Zigzag lines. 

It is strictly prohibited to park on them.   
 

The village hall and the village playing field are happy for parents to park and walk to school, both 
are less than a 5 minute away. 

 
HELP KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE 

 

Coats4Kids 
 

The Jim Agnew Memorial Charity are supporting Coats4kids which provides winter coats for any 
families in need.  If you would benefit from help to buy a winter coat please let the office know.  

The Jim Agnew Memorial Charity will arrange for a voucher which can be spent with Coats4kids. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-meals-and-milk


Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 25th  September 2023 
Milk 

 
Children receive free milk until they turn 5. If you would like your child to have milk after they are 

5 please follow the link to register and pay. 
 

https://customers.coolmilk.com/V2/register/ 

 
Lost Property 

 
We have 2 boxes of lost property which will be donated to the uniform bank and charity shops if 

not claimed by Friday 29th September. 

Should I send my child to school if they are ill? 
 

If your child is ill and you are not sure whether you can send them to school the following link 
from the NHS is a useful tool. 

 
Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

 

Swimming form 
 

Please could all completed forms for years 3/4/5 & 6 be return by then start of next week. 
 

 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

